The Dundonald gymnastics club should stay in Dundonald and leave Muirhead Activity Center alone,
the community of Muirhead need their Activity Centre for children and adults of the area to enjoy
there sports facilities.

There are a lot of groups in the area that use this centre and the community would be deprived of
the chance to participate in various clubs and events that take place hear.

The proposed buy out from Dundonald gymnastics for a £1 is a disgrace, this should not be allowed
to happen.

Muirhead Actiity Center is one of the most used and busiest centres in the area and | am quite sure
it is one of the centres that is making a good income to cover its costs you should be looking at the
centres that are not performing well and restructuring them or closing some others down and
leaving the busy ones in deprived areas alone.

Concerned user of this facility



